
Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope that you and your children are well rested after a very soggy October half term! We have lots of exciting things planned for this
half term and we would like to invite you in for our new, weekly parent drop in - ‘Welcome Wednesdays.’ Each Wednesday morning you will
be able to stay with your child and explore the provision  for 10-15 minutes. We can’t wait to see you every Wednesday morning!

Thank you,

Year R Team

Autumn 2 in Year R

Our topic is: Winter Wonderland

Literacy Maths Phonics Thrive PE

We are continuing exploring
mark making by writing
instructions for pumpkin
soup, making invitations
and of course, writing a

letter to Father Christmas!

We are continuing to explore
the provision in our

environment as well as
looking at the similarities

and differences of 2D
shapes, one more and one
less up to 20 and thinking
about the time that we do

different activities such as
sleeping or going to school.

We have started our new
phonics scheme - Floppy’s
Phonics! The children are
really enjoying it and we

have started level 2. Please
look out for the sheets with
the sound of the day on at
the end of each day. It will

really help your child if you
practise these at home.

So far this half term, we
have done:

j, w, v, x, y and z.
We will be starting digraphs

(two letters that make one
sound) very soon!

We are thinking about
Celebrations and how we

celebrate with our families.
We have found out that lots
of us celebrate in different

ways. If you celebrate
Diwali, Hanukkah or

Chinese New Year and you
would like to come and talk

to the children, please let
your child’s teacher know!

We are exploring different
movements in PE. Our PE

day is Monday so we need to
remember our PE kits!



How can I help my child at home?
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